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PHILIPPINE CONSULATE GENERAL IN MILAN MEETS AND ASSISTS  

FILIPINOS IN AOSTA AND BIELLA ON 2 and 3 JULY 2022   
   
04 July 2022— The Philippine Consulate General in Milan provided mobile consular services to Filipinos 
in Aosta and Biella on 02- 03 July 2022. 
 
Consul General Bernadette Therese C. Fernandez held a short meeting with the Filipino community and 
encouraged close cooperation among community elders and newcomers. The Consul General 
administered the oath of office of the officials of the newly established Filipino Community in the Region 
of the Aosta Valley. 
 
In Biella, representatives of the Consulate provided over 100 transactions to the Filipino community and 
met with the Honorable Mayor Claudio Corradino who expressed delight and pride to be hosting over 500 
Filipinos.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

03 July 2022. Filipino community in Aosta and Philippine Consulate General in Milan pose for a photo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr. Jerwin Valencia, President of the Filipino Community in the Region of Aosta Valley and officers and advisers of the organization 
with Consul General Bernadette Therese Fernandez, Consul Kristine Laguros and Welfare Officer Petrona Bergado.   

 



 
Consul General Fernandez administers the oath of office to the officers of the Filipino Community in the Region of Aosta Valley.    
 

 
Consul General Bernadette Therese Fernandez and Consul Kristine Laguros pose for a photo with Biella Mayor Claudio Corradino, 
Filcom Biella President Elmer Sarmiento, FEDFAP Executive Committee President Mario Pedrialva, Mercedita Areola and Evelyn 
Sabanay.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Biella Mayor Claudio Corradino with the officers and staff of the Philippine Consulate General in Milan. 


